3/16/22, 4:18 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Fwd: Invitation to the Webinar Series Entitled “Forestry Fridays: A Fore...

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1727234133216921915%7Cmsg-f%3A1727442637126...

A
g — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

i

Fwd: Invitation to the Webinar Series Entitled “Forestry Fridays: A Forestry Webinar
Series” to be conducted on May 20 and 27, 2022

1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 1:01 AM
To: denrfored@yahoo.com, DENR Region 2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 ORED <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR Regional Office No.
5" <red_regb@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, reddenr7@yahoo.com, Denr Region VIII
<ored8@yahoo.com>, r9@denr.gov.ph, "DENR-10 RED ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE" <r10@denr.gov.ph>,
oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph, ORED Region 12 <red_reg12@yahoo.com>, ordcaraga@gmail.com, DENR-NCR ORED
<denrncrored@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph>

Cc: FMB FPPKMD <fppkmd.denrfmb@gmail.com>, Forest Policy FMB <fmbpolicysection@gmail.com>

As one of our valued clients, we are counting on you to let us know what you think of our services. We would
like to request for your time to complete our online Client Satisfaction Survey. Please help us evaluate your
overall experience by completing this survey questionnaire: bit.ly/FMBSatisfactionSurvey

This survey is extremely important to us in our service quality improvement program. Thank you for your
participation in this survey. We are glad to be of service to you.

FMB RECORDS

FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: FMB Policy <fmbpolicysection@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 11:29 AM

Subject: Re: Invitation to the Webinar Series Entitled “Forestry Fridays: A Forestry Webinar Series” to be conducted on
May 20 and 27, 2022

To: Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com>

Dear FMB Records,

May we request to please refer to the attached revised memorandum invitation incorporating the corrected program, for
the reference of all DENR Field Offices.

Thank you,

Forest Policy Section

Forest Policy, Planning and Knowledge Management Division,
Forest Management Bureau

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City

PHILIPPINES

Tel. No.: (02) 8926-2141

Fax: (02) 8920-0368

"Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development”
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3/16/22, 4:18 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Fwd: Invitation to the Webinar Series Entitled “Forestry Fridays: A Fore...
On Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 8:47 AM Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> wrote:

Sir/Ma’'am

Good day

Attached file is a Memorandum for All REDs/PENROs/CENROs dated March 11, 2022. May we request the
Regional Office to please disseminate this Invitation to all your PENROs and CENROs

Thank you.

FMB RECORDS

FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141

3-11-22-Invitation-to-the-Webinar-Series-Entitled-Forestry-Fridays-A-Forestry-Webinar-Series-to-be-
ﬂ conducted-on-May-20-and-27-2022-1.pdf
1727K
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